
 

Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Memorandum 
Date:   January 14, 2011   

To:    Manager, Operations Support Group, Eastern Service Area  

                              
From:    Ardyth Williams  

Air Traffic Manager, Unmanned Aircraft Systems Group, AJV-13 
 
Prepared by:   Cherlynn Jones   

   Air Traffic Control Specialist 
 
Subject:    Certificate of Waiver or Authorization Pen & Ink Change 

Certificate of Waiver or Authorization 2010-ESA-38-COA-R 

 
Explanation of change:  Adds Special Provision that requires Pilot in Command (PIC) to hold at 
least a Private Pilot Certificate, or military equivalent, for UAS flight above 400’ Above Ground 
Level (AGL) 
 
Add Special Provision # 18 as follows: 
 
18.  For operations above 400 Feet Above Ground Level (AGL), the PIC must hold at least a 
Private Pilot Certificate, or military equivalent. 

 
If you have any questions please contact Cherlynn Jones at 619-435-6733, or email 
cherlynn.jones@faa.gov. 


